
 

 

 
Spring Term draws to a close and Egg-citing times ahead! 

As we approach the end of the Spring term, we want to take a moment to reflect on the amazing progress our 

Pinehurst Family has made and look forward to an exciting and busy final term of the school year. 

 

Next term highlights will include: 

• SATs and End-of-Year Assessments – An opportunity for students to showcase all they’ve learned this 

year. 

• Sports and Well-being Days – A chance for students to stay active, have fun, and build team spirit. 

• Reports and Transition Days – Preparing our students for their next steps and welcoming our new 

Reception and Nursery children. 

 

Attendance Matters! 

Consistent attendance is key to ensuring the best outcomes for our children. Every day counts as we work 

towards a successful end of the year. 

 

Spring Break Reminder 

Enjoy a well-deserved Spring break! We look forward to seeing everyone back, recharged and ready for an 

exciting final term. We return to school on Tuesday 22
nd

 April, straight after Easter weekend. 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 
 

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late     

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Year Group Class Attendance  

% 

Minutes Late 

R Ash 79.6% 107 

R Oak 79.1% 167 

1 Elm   90.9% 188 

1 Cherry   59.3% 195 

2 Fir   89.8% 85 

2 Yew   76.3% 77 

3 Cedar   85.7% 196 

3 Hazel   95.2% 162 

4 Chestnut   81.9% 172 

4 Holly   82.2% 245 

5 Maple   93.3% 147 

5 Sycamore 81.5% 116 

6 Birch   93.3% 178 

6 Willow   92.1% 110 

Whole School  84.3% 
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See you on Tuesday 22
nd

 April at 8.40am 

 

 

Wishing all of our Pinehurst Family a Happy Easter and 

enjoyable Spring Break.  

Thank you for all of your support over this term.  

Don’t forget to tweet us your #EasterFun and 

#HolidayAdventures to @PinehurstP.  

See you all in April for a busy Summer Term.  

 

Starts: Tuesday 22
nd

 April 

May day: Monday 5th  May 

Half term: Monday 26th May to Friday 30
th

  May 

INSET: Monday 2
nd

 June 

Pupils Return:  Tuesday 3rd June 

Term ends for Pupils: Friday 18th July 

INSET: Monday 21
st

  July 

INSET; Tuesday 22nd  July 


